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As you may recall, there was some confusion at the last ROS meeting as to whether the next generation adequacy study should be started or completed by January 1, 2004.  This was clarified at the August 8 TAC meeting.  At that meeting TAC instructed the ROS and WMS to work together to have a study COMPLETED by January 1, 2004.  

Henry Wood has informed me that the PARWG is to start meeting with the appropriate WMS members to determine the study scope, assumptions, and deliverables.  Henry will provide additional information at this week’s ROS meeting.  I expect to work with WMS to set up the first meeting shortly thereafter.  

All PARWG members are encouraged to participate fully in this important endeavor. 

